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Parent/Teacher Conferences
Conferences will be held on Thursday,October 14th  .   It will be a half day of school.  Students will be dismissed at 11:50AM.  Teachers will be available for conferences from 1:00PM-4:00PM in the afternoon and again in the evening from 5:00PM-7:00PM.  Conferences will be held both in person and virtually based on the schedule below.  If you would like to meet virtually, please watch for information from your child’s teacher to schedule a time.  If you would like to meet in person, meetings will be held on a first come first served basis. Each conference will last approximately 10 minutes.  Teachers will share student progress and report cards during the conferences.  We look forward to seeing everyone on Thursday, October 14th!
[bookmark: _GoBack]Afternoon 1:00-2:00pm Virtual	2:00-4:00pm In Person
Evening 5:00-6:00pm Virtual		6:00-7:00 In Person
**The last conference time will begin at 3:45PM for the afternoon session and 6:45PM for the evening session.  Please be sure to sign in with the grade level team when you arrive***
Our book fair will also be taking place during conferences.  This is a good time to pick up some wonderful books for your student. They make great holiday gifts too!
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